
Thank you to the  

Oceano Dunes State 
Park Interpreters         
for participating in our  

Community Helper  

activities at the  

Arroyo Grande United 
Methodist Children’s 

We greatly appreciated your   

support in providing a fun and  

educational experience for the children  

at our program.   


